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Clearwater County celebrates career of long-time employee
(Rocky Mountain House, AB) – Clearwater County is preparing to celebrate the career of outgoing Chief 
Administrative Officer (CAO) Rick Emmons, who is set to retire on April 16, 2021.

Following an accomplished career that includes over three decades with Clearwater County, Mr. Emmons 
is set to depart as one of the County’s longest serving and most impactful employees. Working tirelessly 
across departments, his unwavering commitment to accountability and excellence in service delivery 
will be among the lasting legacies of his tenure.

Starting as a general labourer, Mr. Emmons served in multiple roles for the County, including assistant 
foreman, foreman, supervisor, manager, director and finally CAO. With his trademark humility, he credits 
the contributions of Council members and fellow employees for his success.

“The staff and Council of Clearwater County are dedicated and professional individuals who are a pleasure 
to work with,” said Mr. Emmons. “I truly feel privileged to have worked with such an amazing team.”

While Mr. Emmons’ last day is scheduled for April 16, 2021, County residents and businesses will continue 
to benefit from his work for generations to come.

Clearwater County is currently undertaking a wide-ranging recruitment effort to identify candidates for 
the position of CAO.


